
MINUTES OF NORTH LAWRENCE FISH & GAME SENIOR CLUB 

                              MAY 2, 2024 

      Chaplain Gary Kreider opened the May 2, 2024 meeting to 22 members with 

the Pledge of Allegiance.  An opening prayer by Gary was given for the club, its 

members and our country.  

       Frank addressed the impending land erosion problem in the drainage ditch or 

creek that is eroding its banks before the water enters the lake.   The photos 

showed allowed members present to view the necessity for the future repair of the 

problem.    

There was also the needed replacement of the Toro mower with a replacement that 

is more reliable and cost effective to operate.   There is the completion of the 25 

yard range and repair of the side of the pistol range.   These and the parking lot 

with many other projects are necessary to continue the many improvements that 

have contributed to the club’s well-being.    

      On June 9th the Dennis Carl Memorial 18th Annual Youth Outdoor Day will 

take place.    Please check the website and volunteer to make this event a success. 

     A special thanks to all the members and officers who have volunteered and 

given their time.   There is a need for more participation of the membership, to 

attend meetings and volunteer for events and club activities.   

     Next month’s Show & Tell on June 6 is to bring in a custom built firearm you 

have or your favorite gun.   

Minutes recorded by Temporary Acting Secretary, Garland Parsons 


